
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 16th May 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
This week we were delighted to share with school governors and staff the good news below: 
 
· Latest predicƟons show TFA year 11 and 13 students are set to achieve even beƩer results than students last summer 
· AƩendance figures keep TFA in the top 10% of schools naƟonally 
· Yr 13 (see below) have now received 252 offers from university – for 63 students in total, that is an average of 4 offers per stu-

dent 
 
This is only possible thanks to the hard work of students, experƟse and dedicaƟon of staff, and the wider support of families working 
closely in partnership with the school. Good luck to all our students siƫng exams at the moment! 
 
Well done also to Mukund P (9E— below, right), who has won the Redbridge Geography essay compeƟƟon, a fantasƟc achievement that 
reflects his dedicaƟon and hard work. He has been preparing his essay since December, showcasing the academic strength of our stu-
dents, parƟcularly in HumaniƟes. He has been invited to an award ceremony to recognise his achievements. 
 
AddiƟonally, several students who parƟcipated in the compeƟƟon demonstrated remarkable commitment, spending over three months 
researching and refining their essays: Sara and Zoyah (both 9E), Carla (9T), Amreen (8F), and HaƟce (Year 10). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Key updates: 
 
· Year 7, 8 and 9 students are busy revising for their end of year assessments 
· TFA Summer Fair update: the student and staff forums are very busy organising this special event, taking place on Saturday 28th 

June 2025 from 11am-3pm. It would be fantasƟc to have parents and carers involved, so if you would like to run a stall please get 
in touch. We hope to see you all on the day in this important fundraiser for Redbridge Foodbank– see flyer (boƩom right). Please 
spread the word! 

· In order to support our careers’ provision, please do get in touch if you have any contacts who might be interested in coming in to 
school 

· See overleaf for details of a Redbridge Mental Health Team parents and carers’ webinar flyer 
 

As a reminder: we break up for half-term next Friday at 3pm, with school re-opening on Monday 2nd June at 8.30am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Ansell and Mr MacLeod 

Co-Headteachers 

 




